
Minister Dacic in a telephone conversation with Polish Minister of Foreign Affairs
Sunday, 16 December 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
had a telephone conversation with the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Poland,
Jacek Czaputowicz.  

The main focus of the conversation between the two Ministers was on the incoming session of
the United Nations Security Council on the situation in Kosovo and Metohija.

The Polish Foreign Minister stressed that only a dialogue between Belgrade and Pristina could
ensure the lasting stability of the region.
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